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Atchison Police seek missing truck 
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are searching for a vehicle, reported stolen over the
weekend.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 2012 Dodge
Ram, owned by an Edgerton, Missouri man, was parked in the 1500 block of
Atchison’s Main Street, in the alley north of Main, with the keys inside, at the
time it was stolen.

It’s believed the truck was taken sometime between 6:40 and 7:10 Saturday
evening.

Wilson describes the pickup as a white flatbed truck with aluminum tool boxes
mounted on each side of the flatbed.

Anyone with information pertaining to the theft should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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